
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa 
 
I trust you have all had a wonderful Easter with whanau and friends.  We were certainly spoilt with the great 
weather.  This will be the last newsletter for Term 1.   School will be open on Friday 13th and staff will be using this 
day to forward plan for term 2.  Term 2 will begin on Monday 30th April.  
 
Thank you to Marie who came to our Reading together evening last week.  As Marie was the only person to attend 
she won the lucky draw of a $50 petrol voucher.  Staff have decided to cancel the reading together evening next 
Wednesday 11th.  We will however hold another couple of evenings in term 2 and will keep you all updated when 
dates have been confirmed.  
 
Reminder that our year 7 and 8 students have tech tomorrow. 
 

Sports News: 
 
What a fabulous day we had at Northland College last week for swimming sports,  thank you to Nanny Aggie, Aunty 
Rebecca, Uncle Kepa, Aunty Rita and Aunty Aroha Reihana-Ruka for being the cheer squad and for all your support, 
it is much appreciated.  The group of tamariki that competed, swam their hearts out, and came away with some 
awesome results.  

 
FINALS RESULTS  

 

NAME BREAST-STROKE BACKSTROKE FREESTYLE RELAY 

WIJAY 2ND  3RD  

CARMEL 2ND  3RD  

AJA 3RD    

LAURIE  1ST   

MAPIHI   3RD  

MAIHI   1ST  

AJA, CARMEL, KANI, AND MAIHI COMBINED TO SWIM IN 
THE YEAR 8 RELAY RACE. 
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Room 1 and 2 News 

For the next two weeks we are learning about the sun and how 

we cannot exist without it.   

 

Cecelia wrote: 

The sun is too hot. 

  

Kaydence wrote: 

The sun makes everything look shiny. 

 

Waiariki wrote: 

I think that the sun is glowing flames. I think the sun is really 

hot. It is has hole to blow flames. It goes dark at night. It 

makes us warm. 
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